
From the Desk of the Principal: Mrs. Jacqueline Johnson 

For the week of November 9-13, 2020 

Grade 7/8 Virtual Information Night for Westdale Secondary: November 24 2020 at 7:00pm. 

Meeting is through MS Teams. See flyer for all secondary school information nights on our 

website under NEWS.  

In the event that we have another school closure because of COVID, HWDSB is asking families 

to assess their preparedness to have students learn from home. This form/survey can be found 

on the Parent Portal. It is a short 2-question survey called Remote Learning Technology.  Please 

complete the survey by Wed., Nov. 11, 11:59 p.m.  

Remembrance Day: Wednesday, November 11.  We will take time to pay respect on this 

Remembrance Day. Students will be involved in learning within the classroom and a school 

wide moment of silence will be recognized at 11:00.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


